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Webinar: The Promise of Adolescence:
Realizing Opportunity for All Youth

Join the National Academies of Sciences, Engineering, and Medicine's Division of Behavioral and Social

Sciences and Education (DBASSE) for a public webinar to learn about the new National Academies' report

The Promise of Adolescence: Realizing Opportunity for All Youth. The webinar will include an overview of

the study process and discussion of the report’s conclusions, recommendations, and key messages.

Speakers will include:

Richard J. Bonnie (Chair), University of Virginia

Anna Aizer, Brown University

Angela Diaz, Mount Sinai Adolescent Health Center

Joanna Lee Williams, University of Virginia

Date: May 16, 2019, 11:00 am ET

For more information and to register for this webinar, please visit the Webinar Registration page.

For questions about the webinar, please contact AdolescentDev@nas.edu.
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